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Comments: Building roads and clearing/thinning trees in wetland areas seems pretty reckless. And building the

bottom terminal so close to wetlands also seems reckless. I'm willing to believe this is the most economical plan

monarch came up with, but I do not believe this is the most responsible plan. Also how will this project affect the

elk in the area? 


